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Dear Committee members, 

I'm writing to express my concern regarding the 
recent legislation changes that have been proposed 

in our state. As a constituent, a concerned sister 

and Aunt, and a member of the community, I believe 
it is crucial to voice my apprehensions about the 

potential impact of these changes on my sister and 
her sons. 

By mandating adherence to a standardized 

curriculum, the proposed legislation fails to 
acknowledge the diverse learning styles and needs 
of individual children. It risks imposing a one-size­

fits-all approach that may not be suitable for all 

learners. 

For education to be inclusive for all students, it is 
important to understand the reasoning behind the 

education decisions of the families who struggle 
the most to fit into mainstream education. 

Thankyou for listening to my concerns. 
Sincerely 

Jodi Lake 




